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I support this bill. As a lifelong hunter and angler I’ve gained knowledge about many 

non huntable species in Oregon, and many of those species could benefit from 

additional conservation efforts. Using this money and partnering with local schools 

around the state could be an effective way to make a difference, educate, and 

increase engagement.  


